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Lots of new dancers are about to finish the fall classes. It’s great to 

see so many new faces. I hope our whole community welcomes them and 
helps them fit into our wonderful activity.  

There is also a big group in the January classes. It looks like things 
are going very well for square dance recruiting in our area! Let’s keep up 
the good work.  

Lots of us came out to dance to Keith Ferguson & Roger Smith at 
Bows & Beaus January New Dancer Hoedown on April 17. A fine time was 
had by all. 

We hope you will join us for our January New Dancer hoedown on 
May 22 at John Muir. Lawrence Johnstone, a busy caller who works all 
over Northern California, will be on stage and we know that he will put on a 
great show.  

Several potential callers have applied for the Joe Carboni Caller 
Scholarship for help in attending the Norcal Caller’s School in August in 
Sunnyvale.  The auditions will be held on Tuesday, May 25, at the Camden 
Community Center. Several of the new callers who attended last years’ 
school are doing very well and are to be commended for their hard work to 
learn to call. 

Saturday, July 24 is our Second Annual STARLIGHT HOEDOWN 
with Scot Byars & John Flora. We will be dancing under the stars at the 
Adira Dance Store parking lot – a fine summertime venue. 

Mark your calendars for Friday, August 13 at the Camden Community 
Center, where we will be doing a pre-show for the Kiwanis FREE FRIDAY 
NIGHT FLICKS movie series. We will be performing before the movie, 
“Singin’ In The Rain”. We hope lots of dancers will join us to have fun and 
to promote all of the upcoming fall classes. 

For more information about our activities, please visit our website at 
www.c-p-s-d.org. 
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